
Committee for the Registry of Auditors and Accountants: 

Relocation Notice 

 
The Committee for the Registry of Auditors and Accountants (CRAC) has been 

relocated to a new address as of 20th January 2014: 1/F Centro de Recursos da 
Direcção dos Serviços de Finanças, No. 30 Rua da Sé, Macau. CRAC’s new 
telephone numbers are (853) 8599 5343 and (853) 8599 5344. Nevertheless, 
CRAC’s existing fax number, email address and website remain unchanged. 


